

The Redwoods HOA July 2021- News



Due to the risk of fire, **NO FIREWORKS** are permitted anywhere in our Community. (Violators are subject to an immediate \$250.00 fine) You can however, enjoy a beautiful firework display in locations throughout Orange County. These shows are spectacular and make a fun evening out with family and friends.

Although many Covid restrictions has been lifted, not all firework displays are being shown. For information on Firework Displays, internet search:

"2021 4th of July in Orange County"

Have a safe 4th of July!

Why We Celebrate the 4th of July

This day is incredibly significant in American history, as it marks the day the United States officially became its own nation. The Declaration of Independence was adopted on July 4th, 1776—and thus, America was born.

Happy Birthday America!

JOIN US FOR ANOTHER GREAT MOVIE NIGHT



DATE: SATURDAY, JULY 31st

TIME: 8:00 p.m.

PLACE: Greenbelt area

Please bring your own chairs, blankets, etc.

Colonial Group will be providing Pizza!

Thank you to Team Property Management for providing Pizza at the June Movie Night.

Help to Keep our Pool Safe

It is imperative that everyone using the pool abides by the rules. The rules were designed for the safety and comfort of all residents.

WARNING.... NO LIFEGUARD ON DUTY

POOL RULE /SAFETY REMINDERS

PLEASE REVIEW THE POOL RULES WITH ALL MEMEBERS OF YOUR HOUSEHOLD

- Per the Orange County Health Department, it is a law that pool gates be kept locked at all times. Please be sure that pool gates are locked and never propped open or altered to prevent them from closing.
- You must have a pool key to enter the pool area. Climbing over the fence is NEVER allowed! A pool key must be presented as proof of residency, upon request from any association member, community patrol officer, or a board member.
- Only two (2) guest per unit are allowed in the pool area and must be accompanied by the resident.
- children under the age of 14 are not allowed in the spa.
- Children who are not toilet trained, must wear rubber pants designed for this purpose. No diapers or bare bottom.
- No glass is allowed in the pool area.
- No food is allowed in the pool area.
- No running, pushing, diving, screaming, or other boisterous conduct is permitted.
- No pets are allowed in the pool area.
- Appropriate Swimming attire is required.
- toys, boogie boards, noodles, floats, rafts, etc., are not allowed in the pool.

OUR REDWOOD TREES



We will begin deep watering our Redwood Trees once again to see them through the drought.

A few years ago, the Redwood Trees were dying due to our extreme summer heat and the lack of water to their root system. Homeowner Steve Karnes began to research and took the trees under his wings to save them. With the help of our arborist and a

Board of Directors who agreed that our beautiful 50+ year old trees were worth saving, our trees have come back and are thriving once again.

BOARD OF DIRECTORS MEETING JULY 22nd AT 6:30 P.M. IN OUR CLUBHOUSE

All Residents Welcome to Attend

For all your Association needs call:

Team Property Management (714) 639-8484 (714) 639-8585 (fax) Kathy@thehoateam.com

Redwood's on site office - (714) 541-8636 On-Site office hours: Monday, Wednesday and Friday 2:00 p.m. to 7:00 p.m.

Be safe and have a great month!